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BANK OF MAURITIUS 

Public Notice  
 

18 March 2016 

 

1. The Bank of Mauritius (‘Bank’) apprised the public, in its Public Notice of  

17 March 2016, of the unfounded allegations made by Radio Plus with respect to the 

allocation of a contract by the Bank for an amount of Rs200 million regarding the 

National Payment Switch project, and of its intention to seek redress in the matter. 

 

2. Mr Rameswurlall Basant Roi G.C.S.K., the Governor of the Bank, and the Bank 

inform the public that they have, today, lodged a case against Radio Plus before the 

Supreme Court. 

Allegations Regarding Contract on  
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